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10.1

ENVIRONMENTAL STATEMENT FOR BRADWELL
NUCLEAR POWER STATION - CONSULTATION

1 SUMMARY

1.1 Following a presentation, Members are invited to determine the
Council’s response to this Consultation.

2 CONSULTATION PROCESS

2.1 The Council has been invited to comment on proposals for the
decommissioning of Bradwell  Nuclear Power Station.  A copy of the
full Environmental Statement has been a deposit in the Members’
Room.

2.2 At the last meeting it was resolved to invite representatives from
Magnox Electric to this Committee and Mr P  Wright, Station Manager,
will be attending to provide further information and answer questions.

2.3 The closing date for responses to this consultation is 30 September
and therefore the Committee will need to determine its view in the light
of the information that has been provided in previous reports, the
Environmental Statement and the presentation.

2.4 In summary, the three options are:

(a) Early site clearance        (early dismantling)
(b) Deferred site clearance  (deferred dismantling)
(c) On-site Disposal             (in-site decommissioning/removing)

3 RECOMMENDATION

3.1 It is proposed that the Committee RESOLVES

The Council’s response to this consultation. (HHHCC)
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G Woolhouse

Head of Housing, Health and Community Care

______________________________________________________________

Background Papers:

Letter from  HSE dated 15 April 2002
BNFL Bradwell Nuclear Power Station, Environmental Statement

For further information please contact M Howlett on:-

Tel:- 01702 318049
E-Mail:-


